Board of County Commissioners

Workshop:  Proposed Comprehensive Sewer Ordinance

March 16, 2009

The Board of County Commissioners in and for Wakulla County met for a Workshop on Monday, March 16, 2009 at 5:00 p.m. with Chairman Howard Kessler presiding.  Present were Commissioners George Green, Lynn Artz, Alan Brock and Mike Stewart.  Also present were Assistant County Attorney Steve Mitchell, County Administrator Ben Pingree and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.

5:00 p.m.  The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the proposed draft Comprehensive Sewer Ordinance and make final changes to create the final version of the Comprehensive Sewer Ordinance.

Commissioner Artz requested that the Board look at other alternatives to addressing the Wakulla Gardens problems without running sewer lines up and down the neighborhood streets.

Staff will get some information on other places where re-design has taken place in historic subdivisions, the cost, and the amount of time it took for the re-design to take place and bring that information back to the Board at a future date.

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 7:10 p.m.

